RADIO K R E I STATION

“‘REACHING A LOT MORE PEOPLE FOR A LOT LESS MONEY"

P. O, BOX 270 PHONE PLATEAU 6-5125

FARMINGTON, MISSOURI

October 6, 1966

Mr, Bill Mittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colo

Dear Bill:

Thank you very much for writing to KREI. This letter is to verify your
reception of our station Monday, October 3rd.

If you are ever in this area please feel free to come by and visit with
us. Again thank you very much for writing.

Very gratefully yours,

Stan Blake,
Program Director
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